Governor Implements No Fee Policy for Veterans Indicator on MA Licenses – the Registry of Motor Vehicles (RMV) announced in November that duplicate license/ID cards with specific “Veteran’s Indicator” status would be available upon request to eligible veterans at no cost. The “Veteran’s Indicator” is a physical symbol that appears on the credential and can be used to obtain identified services for veterans. Eligible veterans of the U.S. Armed Forces who were honorably discharged can choose to have the word “Veteran” printed on their driver’s license/ID card. If a veteran’s license/ID card is not eligible for renewal, the individual can obtain a duplicate for no fee with the “Veteran’s Indicator”. Requests can only be processed in person at an RMV Service Center or designated AAA locations. Veterans will need to have a DD214, DD215 or Honorable Discharge certificate on hand. 
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